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1st December
Our Ref: HP7749
Dear Parents/Guardians

As part of our curriculum, first hand experiences and enrichment activities are a significant aspect of our children’s learning. In Year 1, we like to provide as many enrichment experiences as possible. 
For the Spring term, these experiences will include: 

· An interesting encounter with animals at school

· An exciting day with the RSPB - “Wild Words” workshop

· A trip to Drayton Manor Theme Park 

We are asking parents for a contribution of £20 to cover the above enrichment experiences.  You will be informed of the dates once they have been confirmed.
If you would like to pay in instalments, then please see a member of the Office Staff.

If you would like to volunteer for any of the trips, please see your child’s class teacher. Parents will be selected on a first come, first serve basis.

Please complete and return the slip below, together with £20 before Friday 31st January 2020.
We would like to thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs R Sandhu

Head of School
TO:  Class Teacher

I understand my child: ______________________________ in class: ______ will be having the above enrichment experiences during the Spring Term. 

I enclose a £20 contribution to cover these experiences.

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)  Date: ______________
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